
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
August 27, 2008 

 
To the Honorable, the Common Council 
 

Subject:   Street Lighting on North 76th Street from 
     West Clinton Avenue to West County Line Road 

 
Dear Council Members: 
 

The Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WISDOT) is reconstructing North 76th 
Street from West Clinton Avenue to West County Line Road in 2008 under the 

Federal/State Aid program.  Permanent Street Lighting Facilities will be installed by the 
City in conjunction with the paving project.  The total estimated cost of the street lighting 
project is $346,472.26, which the WISDOT will fund 100% of the total cost.  

 
Therefore, we have prepared the attached resolution, which authorizes the Commissioner 

of Public Works to execute a Local Force Account (LFA) – Local contract with WISDOT 
that allows City forces to install permanent street lighting facilities in conjunction with 
the paving of North 76th Street from West Clinton Avenue to West County Line Road in 

the 9th Aldermanic District. 
 

Very truly yours, 
 
 

 
Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 
 
 

 
Jeffrey J. Mantes 

Commissioner of Public Works 
 
RWB: ns 

 
Attachment 

 
c:  Honorable Robert Puente 



 


